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Hi Chad and Anita,

In reviewing H&V’s CAO Emissions Inventory (submitted March 30), | saw that the emissions
estimates for the Ceramic Filtration Unit Discharge Filters (CFU_SS TEU) didn’t include particulate
TACs other than crystalline silica. | called Chad earlier today to talk about developing emissions
estimates for other particulate TACs collected by the CFUs and discharged into the super sacks at
this TEU. Based on our conversation, it sounds like H&V may be able to provide this information for
us to review fairly quickly. In the interest of keeping the CAO process moving, I’'m requesting that
H&V provide CAO with proposed estimates for metal TACs and fluorides for the CFU_SS TEU (along
with any documentation necessary to verify the estimation methods used) by Wednesday,
4/26/2023.

To avoid unnecessary iterations, | am not asking for full updated El or AQ520 yet — once CAO has
reviewed the proposed estimates and finalized our review, I'll request that they be added to the
AQ520 before final approval.

Thank you - please reach out if we should discuss further, or if more time is needed.
Sincerely,

Julia DeGagné (she/her)

Air Toxics Project Manager

Oregon Department of Environmental Quality
700 NE Multnomah St. Ste 600

Cell: 503-866-9643
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